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Dear Hamilton Police Service,

On behalf of the St. Joseph's Villa Foundation, please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation for your recent 
purchase of 2 tickets ($300) to the 2024 Holiday Handbags Event. All proceeds from this year's event will continue 
to support the vital needs of our Campus of Care in the heart of the community. We are proud to continue the 
mission and legacy of the Sisters of St. Joseph in providing compassionate care; a mission that began in 1879 and 
continues today.

Becoming a sponsor is an investment in the health, dignity, and well-being of our community and will make a 
profound impact on the care provided to over 400 residents at St. Joseph's Villa, the countless residents and 
families we are blessed to provide care for at Margaret's Place Hospice, and our growing community outreach 
programs and services.

On behalf of the Sisters of St. Joseph, our residents, and everyone associated with our Campus of Care, thank you 
for your support and commitment to the mission. We look forward to seeing you on November 27th!

I

Don Davidson 
President & CEO
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